
  

 
Report of the Pension Advisory Council (PAC) meeting 

December 20, 2013 
 

 
 
PAC members were invited to participate at an off-calendar meeting on December 20, 2013 to 
review and discuss the federal government’s proposed funding relief and communications to 
Plan members. 
 
The CFO of Canada Post presented the government’s proposed funding relief, and the 
potential impact to Plan members.   
 
PAC members presented their opinions concerning the proposed funding relief and on the 
potential impact to Plan members. 
 
The communication plan to Plan members was reviewed in detail. PAC members provided 
their comments and suggestions concerning the future Q&A for Plan members and emphasized 
the participation of the retirees during the review of options for a sustainable pension plan. 
 
Elected PAC members who had been invited to participate in the conference call with the 
Minister of Finance on December 10, 2013 were invited to share the information they 
discussed. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled on April 3, 2014. 
 
 


